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18 February, 2008 

Dear Mr Coey 

In accordance with Regulation 21( 1) of the Waste Water Discharge (Authorisation) Regulations 2007 
(S.I. No. 684 of 2007), I am to inform you of the receipt by the Agency of a number of waste water 
discharge licence applications from various Water Services Authorities in the Republic of Ireland. 

Details of the applications received up to and including 13 February 2008, in relation to discharges 
which, in the view of the agency, may have potential for impact on the objectives established for a water 
body, situated in whole or in part in Northern Ireland, are supplied on the accompanying attachment. 
Further details in relation to the applications can be obtained by viewing the relevant documentation 
using the Agency website. The application documentation and associated correspondence in connection 
with any given application can be viewed by using the web address below and searching by the 
associated registration number (provided on the attached sheet): 

http://www.e~~a.ie/terminalfour/~vwda2/index.isr, 
(If you would like to receive an email from us with the above link, please email your request to the 
undersigned at bolwer.white@,epa.ie) 

Note that the National Grid reference and description of any waste water treatment plant 
associated with an application, and the location of the discharge point or points to which the 
application relates can be found on the electronic copies of the application forms. 

I am to advise you that any person may make a submission to the Agency, in writing, in respect of any 
Waste Water Discharge licence application, pursuant to Regulation 19 of the Regulations. 

The Agency will have regard to any submission made in accordance with the Regulations and will write, 
in due course, to each person who makes such a submission, to advise them of the Agency’s decision on 
the application. 

Yours sincerely, 

Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


